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President’s Message 
By Christy Beck 

Welcome to a new year at the AGA Washington, DC Chapter.  For this coming year our theme 
will be: OPPORTUNITY! The AGA DC Chapter creates great opportunities for you to meet 
people, network, and grow personally, and professionally. We offer numerous educational 
programs, events, and committees for you to participate in during the year. Many thanks to all 
those who make this possible including our corporate sponsors. Our Chapter Board of 
Directors and Committee Chairs have been busy this summer planning exciting events. The 
leadership team has developed an outstanding 2014-2015 program to serve its members. 
Here are some of our plans: 

Newsletter – The newsletter was on hiatus for several months last year but we are bringing it back.  

Social and Networking Opportunities - This year we will offer a number of activities to promote networking 
including special events for our early careers members. Our first event of the year in partnership with the 
American Society of Military Comptrollers (ASMC) was the July golf outing at Fort Belvoir with over 170 golfers, 
lunch, and prizes.  

Educational Opportunities – The AGA DC chapter is committed to providing low cost education and training. 
You will find we are a cost effective way to maintain your education credits. We hope to see you at our very 
popular luncheon series, our two day training in the spring, free webinars/audio conferences, Certified 
Government Financial Manager (CGFM) courses, and mentoring events. This year we kicked off our lunch series 
with a visit from the new Controller of the Office of Management and Budget, who everyone was anxious to meet. 

Community Service – This is a great way to give back to our community. We have some new affiliations and 
have expanded our activities.  

Membership – Don’t forget to renew your membership and recruit your friends and colleagues. We have several 
initiatives and promotions planned to continue to increase membership with your help.  

I am very honored to serve as AGA DC Chapter President. I encourage you to take advantage of the AGA 
opportunities to further enhance your career and network, and look forward to seeing you at our upcoming events. 

Sincerely,

Christy Beck, President, AGA Washington DC Chapter 
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Note from the Editor  

 By Tom Harker, Editor 

Welcome to the Fall edition of 
the Washington Connection! 

I hope everyone had a nice and 
enjoyable summer and took some time to enjoy the 
wonderful and atypically mild weather. Our new team 
is looking forward to bringing you the Washington 
Connection this year. 

First, we would like to welcome Christy Beck, the new 
president of the AGA Washington DC Chapter. In the 
President’s Message, Christy outlines the DC 
Chapter’s major goals for this year. Also, I would like 
to welcome Karen Armandi as a co-editor of the 
Washington Connection newsletter. 

This newsletter is only made possible because of the 
contribution of articles from the chapter’s members. 
Thank you for all who submitted articles- these 
articles reflected the depth of knowledge and 
experience in this group, and the newsletter team is 
fortunate enough to review and publish these articles. 
We hope that you enjoy the newsletter and find it 
helpful for keeping up to date on events in the chapter 
and in AGA. Our team strives to produce a high-
quality newsletter notifying AGA D.C. members of 
Chapter and National events and services. And, if you 
are not already a member, we encourage you to join 
the AGA D.C. Chapter and enjoy the many benefits it 
offers, in particular the high-quality luncheon series, 
learning opportunities, and conferences. 

Do you have any comments or suggestions    regarding 
the newsletter? Do you have an article you would like to 
see printed? Have you developed a time-saving 
process or procedure on the job? Have you traveled to 
any interesting locations? The Washington Connection 
requests that you submit any and all items of interest to 
our federal, state, and local members, including: 
reviews of recently published books related to financial 
management; unique travel experiences or 
assignments; lessons learned on roll-outs of new 
systems; appointments or promotions; employment 
opportunities; and noteworthy accomplishments by our 
members. We also welcome digital photos that 
accompany your submission. Your articles, comments, 
and ideas are what make this newsletter go and we 
welcome all input! 

Finally, we are looking for another volunteer to serve on 
the newsletter team – preferably someone not doing 
financial reporting or financial statement auditing – who 
will have more free time in September and October of 
next year. Please contact tom.w.harker@uscg.mil if you 
are interested. 

Sincerely,

AGA D.C. Chapter Newsletter Editor 

Newsletter Team
Tom Harker, Editor

Karen Armandi, Co Editor
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Welcome, New Members! 
     MEMBERS NEW TO AGA DC 

Daniel Adams Dept of the Interior OIG 
Liliana Arroyo Valle Puerto Rico Federal Affairs Administration 
Gary Ashley District Department of Transportation 
Jeffrey Brindle SBA 
Pasquale Campana KPMG LLP 
Tameka Covert DP George & Company 
Robert Craig The Claro Group 
Jeffrey DeWitt District of Columbia Office of the CFO 
Candace Echols Dept of Education 
Kamal Eko  
Oluwagbenga Fakile Deloitte. 
Nadine Ferreira GAO 
William Fishburne Integrated Federal Solutions 
Deborah Frye USAID 
Kayla Futch KPMG LLP 
Tabitha Gargac AOC Solutions 
Regla Garrett CGI Federal 
Allyse Golden Deloitte and Touche LLP 
Stephanie Gore KPMG LLP 
David Halstead Lynch Consultants, LLC 
Demetria Hanna Dept of Commerce, U.S. Census Bureau 
Ian Hermann DP George & Company, LLC 
Laura Hofer Oracle 
Lewis Houlton Lynch Consultants, LLC 
Hasani Isom USDA 
Akiem Jones Kearney & Company 
Jeffrey Kaplan PwC 
Patrick Kenney Internal Revenue Service 
Benjamin Knoedler KPMG LLP 
Michael Kritikos Dept of Veterans Affairs 
Tina Lam Dept of HUD 
Stefanie Lilly Federal Emergency Management Agency 
Sherri Liu Lynch Consultants, LLC 
Yadira Maldonado-Colon Puerto Rico Federal Affairs Administration 
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Welcome, New Members! 

Vanessa McCollum 

MEMBERS NEW TO AGA DC

Allmond & Company LLC 
David Montoya Dept HUD, OIG 
Sheryl Morrow Bureau of the Fiscal Service 
Ben Nakhavanit Williams Adley and Co LLP 
Benjamin Osei-Mensah KPMG LLP 
Jeffrey Pile US Coast Guard 
Joseph Quinn EY 
Kathryn Racelis  
Teresa Ramsey Dept of Agriculture 
Raymond Riley Dept of Homeland Security 
Kate Schweigart OPIC 
Peter Sealy USDA 
Alice Smith Dept of HUD 
Laseanta Stafford U.S. Coast Guard 
Jedediah Stancato TFC Consulting, Inc 
Collette Stelly Library of Congress 
Anna Szal KPMG 
Monique Taylor OPM 
Monasha Thompson Government Accountability Office 
Esteban Velez Puerto Rico Federal Affairs Administration 
Victor Villabroza IPIC 
Roslyn Walker Prince Georges County Public Schools 
Rong Wang Dept of Justice 
Nair Williams FTA 
Michael Wood Harpoon 
Kamilah Woods Grant Thornton LLP 
Theodore Woronka Office of Surface Mining Reclamation and Enforcement 
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Thank You To Our Sponsors  
AGA-DC Sponsors 

Diamond Sponsors 
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Gold Sponsors 

Bronze Sponsors
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September & October Luncheon Speakers  

September Luncheon Speaker 

Dave Mader, Controller 
Office of Federal Financial Management 
Office of Management and Budget 
Executive Office of the President 

David Mader is the OMB Controller. He was confirmed on July 17, 2014. He previously served as Senior Vice President for 
Strategy and Organization at Booz Allen Hamilton, a position held since 2007. From 2004 and 2007, he was a Principal at Booz 
Allen Hamilton focusing on strategy and organization. From 2003 to 2004, Mr. Mader was the Managing Director of the Public 
Sector practice of Sirota Survey Intelligence. Before joining Sirota Survey Intelligence, Mr. Mader held various positions at the
Internal Revenue Service from 1971 to 2003, including Acting Deputy Commissioner, Acting Deputy Commissioner for 
Modernization and CIO, Assistant Deputy Commissioner, and Chief for Management and Finance. Mr. Mader received a B.S. 
from Mount St. Mary’s University. 

October Luncheon Speaker 

Christina Ho 
Executive Director for Data Transparency 
Bureau of the Fiscal Service 

Christina Ho is the Executive Director for Data Transparency at Bureau of the Fiscal Service.  In support of the President's Open
Government initiative and Fiscal Service's strategic goal to promote data transparency and usefulness as a public good, Christina
was recently appointed to this position.  Christina's efforts will be focused on advancing government-wide efforts to improve 
open, accountable, and participatory government through reliable, timely, secure, and consumable financial management data.  In
this new role, she will lead a cross-government data initiative designed to promote transparency, facilitate better decision 
making, and improve operational efficiency across the federal government.  In 2014, she was named as one of the “Fierce 15” 
winners by FierceGovernment and received the Big Data Innovation Award by Federal Big Data Summit for her innovative work 
in data transparency at Treasury. 

Prior to this appointment, Christina was the Assistant Commissioner, Government Wide Accounting responsible for the 
centralized financial accounting and reporting services and policy relating to the federal government's financial and operational
performance to the Congress, customer agencies, American citizens, and other stakeholders.  From September 2009 to 
September 2011, Christina served as the Deputy Assistant Commissioner responsible for the auction operations of Treasury 
marketable securities used to finance the US Government.     

Prior to joining the Federal Government in September 2009, Christina was a senior manager at Deloitte & Touche, LLP 
(Deloitte) serving many high-profile publically traded companies in the financial services industry.  Christina is a certified public 
accountant (CPA) and a certified information system auditor (CISA). 



THE WASHINGTON CONNECTION Fall 2014RETURN TO HOME PAGE

12

GALA
On Tuesday, May 13, 2014, and in conjunction with our annual training event, the Washington DC Chapter held its 55th

annual awards gala and member appreciation dinner. We tried a new format for the gala this year…and it was a hit!

Party goers joined conference attendees during the cocktail reception mingling with friends, colleagues and sponsors.

We continued on to a fabulous dinner prepared by the Ronald Reagan Building. People mingled during dinner and sat with
their friends and colleagues while we presented awards, recognized the hard work of the DC Chapter Committees, and
thanked members for another wonderful year.
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Christy Beck, our incoming president, congratulated the following recipients on behalf of outgoing president Jim Dalkin
during the awards ceremony.

Distinguished Leadership
Wendy M. Payne, CPA, CGFM

Executive Director
Federal Accounting Standards Advisory Board

Distinguished Service to the Financial Management Community
Angela K. Gore, PhD

Associate Professor and Department Chair, Accountancy
The George Washington University

Achievement of the Year
Karren Y. Alexander, MSAC, CGFM, PMP

Associate Director, Controller Operations Division
U.S. Department of Agriculture

International Achievement
Beryl H. Davis, CPA, CGFM, CIA, CGM

Director, Financial Management and Assurance
U.S. Government Accountability Office

International Achievement
Gerald P. Montoya

Director/Attache – American Embassy Baghdad, Iraq
U.S. Department of State

Einhorn Gary Award
SallyAnne Harper, CGFM, MBA

Vice President and Executive Officer
AOC Solutions, Inc.

Educator Award
Sam McCall, CIA, CPA, PhD, CGFM

Chief Audit Officer
Florida State University

James W. Saylor Award
D. Ryan Bolz
Director

KPMG Federal Advisory Services

Emerging Leader Award
Chari Nash Cannaday, CPA

Auditor
U.S. Government Accountability Office

Lifetime Appreciation Award
W.A. (Bill) Broadus, Jr. CPA, CGFM

President
W.A. Broadus, Jr. CPA PC
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AGADC
We look forward to another successful year during Christy’s presidency. The Fiscal Year 2015 awards gala and
celebration will also be held during the annual training conference.
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Connections at your Fingertips... 

...Just Click 
AGA Membership Information 
AGA Membership Application 
CGFM Program Information 
CGFM Program Application 
AGA National Home Page 
AGA D.C. Home Page (Washington D.C.) 
AGA Northern Virginia Home Page (Virginia 
AGA Montgomery/PG Home Page (Maryland 
MACPA Home Page (Maryland) 
VSCPA Home Page (Virginia 
GWSCPA Home Page (D.C.) 
AICPA Home Page 

 

http://www.agacgfm.org/home.aspx
http://www.agacgfm.org/home.aspx
http://www.agacgfm.org/cgfm/start/
https://www.agacgfm.org/My-AGA/Sign-in.aspx?ReturnURL=/My-AGA/CGFM-Application.aspx
http://www.agacgfm.org/homepage.aspx
http://www.agadc.org/
http://novaga.org/
http://www.marylandaga.com/
http://www.macpa.org/Content/Home.aspx
http://www.vscpa.com/Content/vscpa.aspx
http://www.gwscpa.org/
http://www.aicpa.org/Pages/default.aspx
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Updates to the FY2014 SF 133

Background 
Last August, Treasury updated the crosswalk for the SF-133 Report on Budget 
Execution and Budgetary Resources. While a number of attribute values 
changed on the crosswalk, I am going to look specifically at the new lines that 
were added to report on balances from expired funds.

Section I – Schedule of Budgetary Resources 
The first section starts out with a listing of beginning balances, adjustments, and authority transfers (including 
recoveries) ending with an Unobligated balance total on line 1050. In FY2013, the next line after 1050 was 
appropriations on line 1100, but for FY2014, a new subsection has been added for expired funds on lines 
1060 through 1099. These closely parallel the values in the preceding subsection as shown in the chart 
below. When producing the report for a specific Treasury Symbol (TAS), the values in 1060 through 1099 
should either be the same as 1000 through 1050 or all zeros. Because subsection 2 duplicates the amounts 
in subsection 1, the total from subsection 2 (line 1099) is not included when calculating the section total on 
line 1910. 

Generic Name All funds Expired
Unobligated balance brought forward, October 1 1000 1060 

Unobligated balance transferred to other accounts 1010 1070 

Unobligated balance transferred from other accounts 1011 1071 

Unobligated balance transfers between expired and unexpired accounts 1012 1072 

Adjustment of unobligated balance brought forward, October 1 1020 1080 

Recoveries of prior year unpaid obligations 1021 1081 

Capital transfer of unobligated balances to general fund 1022 1082 

Unobligated balances applied to repay debt 1023 1083 

Adjustment for change in allocation of trust fund limitation 1026 1086 

Other balances withdrawn 1029 1089 

Unobligated balance (total) 1050 1099 
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The names of the respective lines are mostly the same except the second subsection's lines include the word 
"Expired". Line 1060 specifies that unobligated balances in an expired fund are "available for adjustment 
only". The first subsection includes seven lines (1013, 1024, 1025, 1031, 1040, 1041, and 1042) not included 
in the second because all the activity on those lines pertain only to unexpired funds. The Standard General 
Ledger (SGL) Accounts assigned to each line are the same except any account balance that is only for 
unexpired funds has been excluded from the second subsection, and in the first subsection, account 4199 
Transfer of Expired Expenditure Transfers – Receivable was moved from line 1010 to 1012 while in the 
second subsection, account 4199 remained on line 1070 (which might be an oversight).  

Section II – Status of Budgetary Resources 
The second section breaks out obligation activity by apportionment category then lists the unobligated 
amounts by a number of different attributes. Only line 2403 includes expired authority, though this is lumped 
together with negative anticipations and unapportioned authority. So the FY2014 version adds line 2413 that 
only shows the amount for expired funds. Because line 2413 duplicates the amounts online 2403, line 2413 is 
not included when calculating the subsection total on line 2490 or the section total on line 2500. 

Conclusion
Since these new lines mostly duplicate existing lines, it should be fairly straightforward to add them. The main 
difference is that only expired symbols should be reported on them. 

Comments and critiques, as well as specific questions or suggestions for future topics, are always welcome. 
Send them to Simcha.Kuritzky@CGI.com, and not to the AGA.  

This column is provided as part of a free exchange of ideas in federal accounting, and is not reviewed 
substantively before publication. 



THE WASHINGTON CONNECTION Fall 2014RETURN TO HOME PAGE

24

Community Service Committee Updates
Thank you for everyone’s charitable support during the FY 2014 Chapter year. We successfully raised over $3,000 in 
monetary and non-monetary donations to support non-profit organizations throughout the Greater Washington DC 
area. 

To name a few organizations, we’ve sponsored the following: 

 The Fishing School 
 The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society 
 U.S. Marine Corps Toys to Tots 
 Sarah’s Circle 
 Goodwill of Greater Washington 
 Polly Klaas® Foundation 

For the new DC Chapter year, we are excited to communicate and support public services that other non-profits are 
providing throughout the Washington DC area. 

Already, we have had several community service projects in FY 2015. Including the following: 

 On Sunday, September 7, 2014 AGAers joined the Fantastic March IV, a 5K which winds around the 
National Mall before returning to the Mandarin Oriental Hotel, Washington DC for a celebratory BBQ. The 
funds raised were used to purchase "newborn kits" for Unity Health Care, Inc., and assist families in need in 
Southwest DC.   

 In September, the Chapter supported the Boys and Girls Club of Greater Washington DC (BGCGW). The 
BGCGW is one of the largest major metro affiliates of Boys & Girls Clubs of America (BGCA). The mission of 
the BGCGW is to help boys and girls of all backgrounds, especially those who need us most, build 
confidence, develop character and acquire the skills needed to become productive, civic-minded, responsible 
adults. Celebrating 128 years of continuous service to children, teens, and families, BGCGW has over 1,200 
kids walking through our doors every school day at our 12 sites throughout Washington, D.C., Maryland and 
Virginia. Through a variety of educational, sports and recreation, health, arts, and character development 
programs, BGCGW creates a positive environment where children are encouraged to develop their ambitions 
and build GREAT FUTURES. We hosted a raffle to raise money to support ten (10) member scholarships for 
youths in Wards 7 and 8 of the District by donating at the September 15th luncheon. We had a representative 
speak about the organization and collect the donations.  

 In October, Reading Is Fundamental was the Chapter Community Service project, and we donated 50 books 
for needy kids. 

Sincerely, 

The Community Service Committee
(Jennifer Nielsen, Darien Thall, and Christine Bang) 
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Request for Newsletter
Submissions, Comments,
or Suggestions
Do you have any comments or suggestions regarding the 
Newsletter? Do you have an article you would like to see  
in print? Have you traveled to any interesting locations?  
The Washington Connections requests that you submit  
any and all items of interest to our federal, state, and  
local members, including: reviews of recently published  
books related to financial management; unique travel  
experiences or assignments; lessons learned on  
rollouts of new systems; and noteworthy  
accomplishments by our members. We also welcome  
digital photos that accompany your submission. 

Please send your comments and contributions to Tom  

Harker, the newsletter editor for the 2014-2015  

program year, at Tom.W.Harker@uscg.mil.
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September-14
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4 5 6
LABOR DAY 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13
Fantastic March 5K   
Community Service 

Event

14 15 16 17 18 19 20
AGA DC Luncheon              
11:30am - 1:00pm              

Clyde's Gallery Place            
Speaker: David Mader, Controller  

Topic: OMB update, Benchmarking 
CPE: One 

Boys & Girls Club Community 
Service Event

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

28 29 30
Early Careers Kickoff 

Picnic                
12:00 - 3:00pm @ 

Haines Point           
972 Ohio Drive SW, 

Washington DC

AGA DC Member Services       
Kick-off Happy Hour             

5-7pm @ Laughing Man Tavern    
1306 G St. NW FREE!

Notes:
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October-14
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4
Early Careers & Membership 

Services Oktoberfest at 
Capitol City Brewing Co. 

Shirlington, VA 11:30 AM - 
7:00 PM

5 6 7 8 9 10 11
Audio Conference: 

Wow! She stole that much?      
2:00 - 4:00pm                 

Smithsonian Institution Castle 
Building   (2 CPEs)  

12 13 14 15 16 17 18

Columbus Day 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25
AGA DC Luncheon                
11:30am - 1:00pm                 

Clyde's Gallery Place              
Speaker: Christina Ho, Executive 
Director for Data Transparency     
Topic: Data Act, Fiscal Service 

update                          
CPE: One 

Reading is Fundamental 
Community Service Event

26 27 28 29 30 31
AGA-DC Member Services 

Night of the Living Zoo!      
6:30 PM - 10:00 PM  

National Zoo 
3001 Connecticut Ave. NW, 

Washington, DC 20008

Halloween

Notes:
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November-14
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 10 11 12 13 14 15

16 17 18 19 20 21 22
CEAR Event 

6:30 - 8:30 pm 
KPMG Mezzanine 

1801 K. Street NW, DC 

Audio Conference: 
Fraud Risk Management  

2:00 - 4:00 pm 
Smithsonian Institution 
Castle building on the 
National Mall (2 CPEs) 

Early Careers Happy Hour 
5:30 - 7:30 pm 

Buffalo Billiards Dupont Circle 
1330 19th St NW, DC 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29

30 Notes:
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December-14
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3 4 5 6
AGA DC Luncheon 
11:30 am - 1:00 pm 

Clyde's Gallery Place 
Speaker: Ann Ebberts 

Topic: AGA Going Forward 
CPE: One 

US Marine Corps Toys for 
Tots Community Service 

Event

7 8 9 10 11 12 13
Audio Conference: How 
do you spell success? 
ETHICS! 2:00 - 4:00 pm 
Smithsonian Institution 
Castle building on the 
National Mall (2 CPEs) 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20
Holiday Happy Hour

The W Hotel POV Rooftop Bar
5:00 PM

Early Careers  
Mount Vernon Holiday 

Tour  
10 am 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27

28 29 30 31 Notes:
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January-15
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1 2 3

New Year’s Day

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

11 12 13 14 15 16 17

Early Careers      
Bowling Night 
6:00 - 8:00pm 
Lucky Strike - 
Gallery Place

AGA DC Luncheon
11:30am 1:00pm
Clyde's Gallery Place

Speaker: Mike Wetklow
Topic: A 123 and OMB Update

CPE: One

18 19 20 21 22 23 24
MLK

Birthday
25 26 27 28 29 30 31

Audio Conference: Strengthening 
Grants Management

2:00 - 4:00pm                  
Smithsonian Institution Castle 

building  (2 CPEs)

Miriam's Kitchen 
Community Service 

Activity
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2014/2015 Officers and Directors 
Officers 

President, Christy Beck 
CliftonLarsonAllen 
AGAChristy@outlook.com

President Elect, Ross Simms 
FASAB 
SimmsR@fasab.gov

Past President, Jim Dalkin 
GAO 
dalkinj@gao.gov

Treasurer, Jorge Asef-Sargent 
KPMG 
Jasef-sargent@kpmg.com

Assistant Treasure, Al Pavot 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
pavotjr@msn.com

Secretary, Becky Shoustal 
Small Business Administration 
Rebecca.shoustal@sba.gov

Senior Advisor, John Lynskey 
NSF 
jlynskey@nsf.gov

Awards Gala 

Director, Whitney Vickrey 
Wmv747@gmail.com

By-Laws and Procedures

Director, Maryla Engelking 
Department of Defense 
Maryla.e.engelking.civ@mail.mil

CGFM Coordinator

Director, Robbie Jordan 
Office of Personnel 
Management 
roberta.jordan@opm.gov

Community Service 

Director, Jennifer Nielsen 
Deloitte 
jennielsen@deloitte.com

Assistant Director, Darien Thall 
KPMG 
dthall@kpmg.com

Assistant Director, Christine 
Bang
Deloitte 
cbang@deloitte.com

Corporate Sponsors 

Director, Lloyd Farmer 
MIL Corp. 
lfarmer@milcorp.com

Assistant Director, Joe Kull 
PWC 
Joe.kull@us.pwc.com

Assistant Director, Cynthia
Heath
Department of Education 
Cynthia.heath@ed.gov

Special Advisor, John 
Cherbini
Grant Thornton 
John.cherbini@us.gt.com

Special Advisor, Karl 
Boettcher 
Independent 
Karl.boettcher@verizon.net

Accountability and Outreach 

Director, Wendy Morton-Huddleston 
Grant Thornton 
Wendy.Morton-Huddleston@us.gt.com

Assistant Director, Armando Mieles 
KPMG 
amieles@kpmg.com

Assistant Director, Ryan Bobby 
KPMG 
rbobby@kpmg.com

Administration 

Co-Director, Tyrone Allmond 
Allmond & Company
tallmond@allmondcpa.com

Co-Director, Pushparajan Arokiaswamy, 
Veteran’s Affairs 
Pushparajan.arokiaswamy@va.gov

Awards 
Director, Eleanor Long 
Ernst & Young 
Eleanor.long@ey.com 

Assistant Director, Chris McGrath 
National Credit Union Administration 
mcgrathjc@aol.com

Special Advisor, Pat Wensel 
Independent 
dpwensel@verizon.net

Early Careers 

Director, Stephen Wills 
Department of Justice 
Stephen.g.wills@usdoj.gov

Assistant Director, Margaret 
Sullivan 
Grant Thornton 
Margaret.sullivan@us.gt.com

Assistant Director, Susanne 
Selk 
Small Business Administration 
Susanne.selk@sba.gov

Education

Director, Salim Mawani 
Smithsonian 
srmhokies@yahoo.com

Assistant Director, Eveka Rodriguez 
Grant Thornton 
Eveka.rodriguez@us.gt.com

Assistant Director, Chaz Swingle 
Deloitte 
cswingle@deloitte.com

Special Advisor, Mari-Ellen Testa 
PWC 
Mari-ellen.t.gabrielli@us.pwc.com

Member Services

Co-Director, Caitlin McGurn 
PWC 
Caitlin.mcgurn@us.pwc.com

Co-Director, Crystal Wolf 
PWC 
Crystal.l.wolf@us.pwc.com

Assistant Director, David Baskin 
PWC 
David.B.Baskin@us.pwc.com

Membership

Director, Hakeem Khwaja 
KPMG 
hkhwaja@kpmg.com

Assistant Director, Drew Rosen 
KPMG 
dhrosen@kpmg.com

Assistant Director, Lee Evans 
Government Accountability Office 
evansw@gao.gov

Assistant Director, LeeAnne Racelis 
KPMG 
leeanneracelis@kpmg.com

Historian

Director, Eileen Parlow 
Securities and Exchange 
Commission 
parlowe@sec.gov

Mentorship

Director, Sharnel Montgomery 
Department of Labor 
Montgomery.sharnel@dol.gov

Co-Director, Boris Lyubovitsky 
Department of Homeland Security 
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